
 
																EPPOA	Memorial	Day	Meeting	Overview	(May	28th	2023)


Thanks to everyone who attended our association meeting last Sunday.  The following 
is a summary of our discussion. 


• Road Replacement Project: Discussed replacing all the roads in the 
subdivision and will be a substantial cost. The board presented a few options to 
be voted on at the annual meeting in July.


• Speed bumps: The board contacted homeowners whose property the speed 
bumps would be in front of and about half were against it. After some discussion 
it was decided speed bumps would not be installed. Instead, the board proposed 
installing new/better signage (new stop signs, “slow children playing” etc).  


• Ramp Repair: Completed in September. A sign will be installed warning those 
using the ramp that it is slippery.


• Pavilion Storage: Storage under the pavilion is to be used only for inflatable 
rafts/toys. It is not to be used for canoes, kayaks etc. The 2 kayak racks are for 
association members to store kayaks/canoes. 


• Pavilion Reservations: Beginning next season, the use of the pavilion for 
gatherings will be limited to 4 hours and 40 guests. In addition, it will not be 
available to reserve: Memorial Day weekend, July 4th weekend, Labor day 
weekend as well as County Thunder weekend. These are busy weekends and the 
homeowners should be able to enjoy the pavilion/waterfront. 


• Porta Potty: The structure for the porta potty is still in progress and hope to 
have it installed this summer.


• Social Committee update: Maggie Borowski is the head of the social 
committee and needs volunteers! Please contact her either through FB 
(Edgewater Park – Twin Lakes WI) or through the EPPOA social email 
(EPPOAsocial@gmail.com)


o Subdivision Garage Sale: Carrie Greskoviak is organizing the garage sale  
again this year, to be held June 17th and 18th. Please contact her either 
through FB, email: cgreskoviak@gmail.com or phone: 262-620-1379 if you 
are interested in participating.


• Meeting dates: 

o July picnic – Sunday July 2nd

o Annual meeting – Sunday July 16th

o Labor day meeting – Sunday Sept 3rd


Here’s to a great summer! If there are any other items you would like the board to 
consider, please let us know at EPPOA851@gmail.com.  


Thanks,


EPPOA Board Members
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